
 

To celebrate Science week (November 8-15th) , Scoil Mhuire are delighted to be running a photography competition 

open to all of its students.  The theme of the photograph is ‘’Science in Nature’’. 

To enter, students must submit a photo that they have taken themselves and submit it with a brief description of: 

1. When and where it was taken 

2. How it relates to the theme of ‘Science in nature’. 

Prizes will be awarded for the best entries and the deadline for submission is Thursday 12th November at 3pm. 

Entries should be sent to Ms. Healy (christinehealy@scoilmhuireclane.ie) or Ms.Jenkins 

(aoifejenkins@scoilmhuireclane.ie) 
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